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SHOOTING INVESTIGATION CONTINUES 
 
 
    The Okaloosa County Sheriff's Office continues to actively 
investigate a shooting incident that took place around 2:40 a.m. 
Sunday December 27th at the Nipa Hut on North Eglin Parkway. 
   26-year old Archie Parks of Crestview was struck by a bullet in 
the shoulder during an altercation with another man inside the 
club. His wound is not life-threatening. 
     Deputies and investigators have interviewed more than a dozen 
potential witnesses. 
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